
 

 

 

 

 

12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As I’m sure you will understand we have had to take the hard decision to increase the prices 

on all the services that we have to offer as a school.  

I understand there has been some confusion about the prices and when they will 

commence, please accept my apologies for this. 

As a good will gesture I will honour the prices from last term until the end of September 

2024. This means if you have paid for any of the services listed below between 4th 

September to the 30th September 2024 and you have paid the increased price, this will be 

charged at the old price and the difference will stay on the account as a credit.  

From the 1st October 2024 the following price increase will take effect: 

Early Breakfast Club: £ 4.50 per day 

Breakfast Club: 50p per day 

After School Club: £9.50 per day 

School Dinners: £2.70 per day  

Nursery Dinners: £2.25 per day 

Snack for Junior children: 30p per day 

Nursery Top Up Fee (using 15 hours for 3 year olds and topping up to full time): £70 per 

week  

Nursery full time place (no access to 3 year old funding or 30 hour funding): £140 per week 

Kind regards  

 

Mr J King  
Head teacher  
 

 


